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Policies Impacting International Graduate Students 
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July 6, 2020 ICE Guidance 
On July 6- Immigrations and Customs Enforcement (ICE) released long-waited preliminary guidance (“Broadcast Message”) 
pertaining to international students participating in distance learning for Fall 2020.  
 
“Students attending schools/(programs) operating entirely online may not take a full online course load and remain in 
the United States.”  
  *Dept. of State will not issue new visas to students enrolled in schools/program fully online for Fall 2020, nor will  
  they be permitted into the country. 
   
  *Students attending schools operating under “normal in-person classes” are limited to taking a  maximum of one class 
  or three credit hours online. 
 
  *Students attending schools adopting a hybrid model can take more than one class or three credits online. 
 
  *All institutions intending to go fully online for Fall 2020 must notify SEVP by August 4. 
 
 

On July 14, DHS rescinded the July 6 guidance and July 7 supplemental FAQ 
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Join CGS’s Advocacy Ambassadors Network 
(Linouye@cgs.nche.edu) 
 Participate in calls to action, receive just-in-time 
 talking points, policy briefs, draft letters, toolkits 
 
Submit profiles of international graduate students 
making a difference to CGS’s GradImpact initiative 
(https://cgsnet.org/cgs-gradimpact)  
 
 
Keep an eye out for the Fall 2020 CGS 
International Graduate Admissions Survey.   
The request for the international applications, offers 
of admission, and enrollment data for Fall 2020 will 
go to CGS member institutions and regional affiliates 
in late September.  For questions about the project, 
please contact research@cgs.nche.edu. 
 
 

Three Ways CGS Members Can Advocate for International Students 
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